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Comment - I encourage the Commission to expand Medicaid to approximately 400,000 Virginians. The 
expansion will provide coverage for up to 400,000 Virginians, including low-income workers and veterans. 
It will also support over 20,000 jobs in Virginia, generating an additional $530 million in state revenues and 
spur economic growth.
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